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Monday 12th December 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Please see below, a message from our Heads of House for Griffin House at First School and 

Dragon House at Junior School:  

 

A special day of Blue 

Awaits a winning few… 

 

Dear Griffins at First School and Dragons at Junior School,  

Congratulations on winning the most shields last term for attendance and house points. We are so 

proud of our Houses for everyone’s hard work.  

We want to celebrate our win with a special, shared Blue day at both First and Junior school. All 

Griffins at First School and Dragons at Junior School are invited to wear Blue on Friday 16th 

December 2022.  

Keep coming into school on time everyday and earning House points so we can earn more shields!  

We are super proud of all Griffins and Dragons. Keep up the amazing work and see you on Blue Day 

– 16th December 2022.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 


